
Sayyid Al-Hakeem meets with scholarship students and emphasizes the
importance of studying rare and high-demand specializations.

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of the National State Powers' Alliance, met with several Iraqi

students studying at various universities around the world in various specializations, and

congratulated them on the trust their country has shown by selecting them amongst thousands of

candidates to pursue their education with the support of the Iraqi state. His Eminence stressed

the importance of increasing the number of scholarship students and making this program a

priority for the current and future governments. H.E. also stressed the significance of

focusing on high-demand and impactful fields of study, particularly in artificial intelligence

and modern technologies.

Moreover, H.E. highlighted the need for students to strive for excellence and skill development

to reach their goals. H.E. also called for empowering these scholarship students and leveraging

their academic experiences and the high quality of education they receive.


